
 ב “תשע‘׀ חודש כסלו ה  3 

The following letter appears in Igros Kodesh 

vol. 10 pg. 287. In his response to the rhetoric of 

some Misnagdim, the Rebbe teaches us here 

that all of Darkei HaChassidus is perfectly true 

to classic sources in Yiddishkeit, and that Chas-

sidim should bear no shame (Chas V’Sholom) 

and pride themselves with that which our Rab-

beim have taught us.  


